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Last week at Woodstock Residential Care Home we had fun celebrating World Chocolate Day!

We all loved tickling our tastebuds with a tasting session as we enjoyed indulging in hot chocolates.

Residents had different hot chocolates to choose from including white, mint and milk chocolate, all topped with a generous

amount of squirty cream, chocolate flakes, mini-marshmallows and sprinkles!

There were smiles all around trying the different flavours and some residents said they loved being treated and showered with

different tasty treats. We loved chatting about chocolate and all our favourite types.

We would love for it to be World Chocolate Day every day!

 


